From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 18 March 2013 13:01
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:01 PM on 18 Mar 2013 from Mr Steve Jones.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Steve Jones

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Meadow Crest Cottages Street Through Burdrop, Burdrop, Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Incredible, retrospective application which does not include the fact that the barn is being used as the base for a business selling wood burning stoves rather than as store for the Public House. Surely this requires an application for change of use?


